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Comments: I have attached a letter with comments and supporting documents.  

The comments are focused on recreation and specific trails which isn't exactly what the process is about at this

time.  I would like to submit that the current Travel P 

 Plan on the Uncompahgre was formulated using a very outdated Forest Plan.  The outdated Forest Plan had

little to no provisions for properly managing mountain bike use. The resulting travel plan needed reviewed per the

sitting Forest Supervisor's letter to COPMOBA (attached).  We have tried several times over the years to revisit

this area of the travel without success.  We believe the new Forest Plan allows an opportunity to revisit the

mountain bike use on the North Uncompahgre and should  take the current knowledge and data regarding

mountain bike use into account.  Please contact me if any more information or clarification is desired.  

Thanks,

Daniel Antonelli   


